



Over Doctor's Surgery New extension and refurbishment works

PROJECT UPDATE

To all Over Doctor's Surgery staff and patients,

We are now into the seventh week of our works here in Over. As the programme progresses, we hope you will notice and benefit from the additions and alterations we have been challenged with to deliver to your surgery.

After the last couple of week's on site, you will have hopefully noticed we have achieved the following:

Tarmacking works to new entrance have been completed

Block paving works to new entrance near completion

Commencement of new foul drainage works (near day centre)

Unfortunately due to the extreme sub zero temperatures we have experienced over the last 2 weeks, the entrance has not opened as planned although we are working hard to open it asap

Over the next couple of weeks, our focus will be on:

Eating and drinking lots with friends and family (as I am hoping you will be too!!!)

Opening the new entrance

Closing off the old entrance and forming our compound

Removal of vegetation in footprint of new extension

Commencement of foundations for new extension

If you have any concerns or questions about the works we are carrying out please contact one of our site management team and we will be more than happy to answer and resolve your queries. Finally we would like to thank you for your patience and cooperation during our time here, it is greatly appreciated.

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to all!

The Project/Site Management Team - Probus Construction





Contracts Director: Chris Hill

Mobile: 07946 719397

Email:

chris.hill@probusconstruction.co.uk

Site Manager: Ben Mills Mobile: 07739 145264

Email:

ben.mills@probusconstruction.co.uk